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PARENT FORUM AND PARENT WORKSHOPS 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are excited to announce that we will be having our Parent Forums and Workshops again this 
academic year.  We are hoping that it will continue to be a valuable way for parents and carers 
to share helpful ideas and invaluable views of how we can work together to make our school the 
best it can be.  
 
Parent Forum will meet half-termly and is designed to give parents a voice, for us to consult on 
upcoming topics and also to give parents the opportunity to support our school during our 
upcoming community events.  
 
Parent Workshops will run half-termly and each will take a different focus. In the main, they will 
each be run by one of our curriculum subject leaders and they will provide an introduction and 
information on each subject. 
 
The sessions will be informal and run like coffee mornings; tea, coffee and biscuits will be 
available! 
 
For the Autumn Term, these sessions will run as follows: 

Autumn 1 

Parent Forum- PTA Parent Teacher Association 

ideas and start up! 

 
Wednesday 4th October 2023 
9:00am 
 

Parent Workshop – What is Maths Mastery? 

 
 
Tuesday November 14th  
 3:30pm in 4BM 

Autumn 2 

Parent Forum – Annual Christmas Hamper 

Drive 

 
Wednesday 22nd November 2023 
9:00am 
 

Parent Workshop – Helpful reading strategies. 

 
Wednesday 6th December 2023 
9:00am 

If you are interested in attending these events, please come to the Dining Hall via the Year 6 

pedestrian gate on the date and time highlighted above. If you have any questions regarding 
these events, please do not hesitate to contact me via email: mcronin@oakhill-aspirations.org 

I look forward to seeing you all soon. 
Yours faithfully,  
 
M. Cronin 
Mrs Cronin (Assistant Principal) 
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